
July 25, 2023 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We are asking to allow for the encroachment over a city sidewalk at 7968 Kercheval.  The 
encroachment is located on the east side of the building and is for a small canopy over a door.  
The canopy is ten feet, nine inches above the sidewalk and is five feet, eight inches wide. The 
canopy is four inches thick. The canopy will project out two feet 5 inches above the sidewalk. 
There are currently no overhead utilities on that side of the street. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter, 
 
Jason B. Senior 
Banyan Investments LLC on behalf of Possibility 4 LLC 
734-368-4022 


